
CLAY COUNTY ARES  FEBRUARY 2018 MEETING MINUTES 
 
 

The Clay County ARES February 2018  meeting was held at the Pinewood Christian Academy, Orange 
Park, FL.  The meeting was opened by Scott Roberts, introductions were made and visitors welcomed. 
 
ARES UPDATES: 
 
A change is in the works for ARES in general.  The way we report hours will change as each ARES 
group will be assigned a specific number.  We have filed for a number but have not received it yet.  
Until notified differently, please continue to report hours as usual.   
 
A new Section Emergency Coordinator has been appointed by Steve Szabo.  There will be a new 
Section Manager in 2018.  Scott Roberts has been nominated for the position. 
 
For those going to Orlando HAMCATION, there will be seminars which you are encouraged to 
participate in.    
 
AEC UPDATES: 
 
Mark – EOC HF antenna needs to be addressed.   
Also, shelter checks will be done when school is out. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT – Jim Winfrey: 
 
SAVINGS -      $293.20 
CHECKING -  $520.57 
TOTAL -          $813.77 
 
MEMBERSHIP:  Now 87 members! 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
Hamcation – Orlando, February 9th, 10th, & 11th 
School Roundup – February 12 - 16th 
Symposium in Gainesville – February 24th 
Angry Tortoise Run (Florida Striders) – February 25th. 
 
TRAILER UPDATE: 
 
Generator/AC – repairs needs 
Sanding and painting 
Interior build-out – including insulation and wiring 
 
 
TRAINING – Joe Bassett 
 
 
 


